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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Following the donations that you and staff so kindly gave to the Aston and Nechells Foodbank, I was pleased 

to receive this letter from them. 

 

Dear Jonathan Moore  

 

On behalf of Aston & Nechells Foodbank I would like to thank all of your pupils, their parents and your staff 

for the absolutely amazing number of donations received yesterday. They weighed in at 376.70kg. It was 

wonderful to have so many toiletry items included in the donations because these are the goods that we 

most frequently run out of. 

 

As in previous years, in due course everything donated will be given out to families and individuals in crisis 

need. I wish we could report that the numbers are dropping but with the cessation of the covid pandemic 

£20 rise in Universal Credit and increasing cost of heating bills we know it will hit many families hard. We 

shall continue to provide for all those referred to us throughout next winter and into 2022. 

 

Should any of your families experience difficulties please do not hesitate to refer them to us. All of our 

opening times are on our website www.astonnechells.foodbank.org.uk 

 

All Good Wishes 

 

Rosemary Cripps 

Administrator 

Aston & Nechells Foodbank 
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